
Provider Support Service Line Telephone Outage

Trillium is experiencing problems with the Provider Support Service
Line.

Providers may use our ticket system to submit your questions at
NetworkServicesSupport@trilliumnc.org. We apologize for the inconvenience
and assure you that we are working to resolve the issue. We thank you for
your patience.

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any
questions please send an email to NetworkServicesSupport@trilliumnc.org
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